Dear members of the Healthcare Committee,

We trusted our doctor. We vaccinated our kids. They paid the price when they had adverse reactions.
Now you want them to pay the price again, by holding their education ransom. We have always told our
children that when they grow up, they can be whatever they set their minds to. But this bill proves us
wrong. It would limit them both now, and when they move on to secondary education. We didn't
choose this road. We didn't ask for our children to react badly. We only did our very best as loving
parents to protect our children from further harm.

I'm sure you've received plenty of emails explaining all aspects of why this bill is a bad idea. I'm not sure
if you don't believe the things you are hearing from parents across Oregon, or if you just don't care. |
don't know which is worse. | just ask you to not cause more harm to 31,000 children across the state like
mine. Please make a stand for freedom. Vote no on HB 3063.

Sincerely,

Paul and Rebecca Elliott



